
Minutes UCC              12/10/07  
  
Present:  
UCC Voting:  Robert Aboolian, Annette Daoud, Dawn Formo, Jule Gomez de Garcia,  

Gabriela Sonntag , Kara Witzke, Olaf Hansen  
Ex officio:   David Barsky, Virgina Mann 
 
1) We approved the minutes from the December 3 meeting. 
2) We continued to review the 2007 Curriculum Reconciliation document in the form 

distributed on Friday, December 7. 
a) Kinesiology, all changes were approved. The approval of BIOL104 is expected for 

January. 
b) Biochemistry, all changes were approved. 
c) Chemistry, UCC thought that ‘biochemistry’ in the changes to the ‘Special conditions for 

the Bachelor’ should read ‘chemistry’. CHEM100M should be added to the prerequisite 
section of CHEM100. The CHEM150 change was approved with the latest version on 
the academic affairs web site. Beside this all changes were approved. 

d) Global Studies, all changes were approved, including the area placement of SOC353. 
e) Literature and Writing Studies, all changes were approved including the request to delete 

item 6 on page of the catalog (Special Conditions for the Bachelor of Arts in Literature 
and Writing Studies). 

f) Mass Media, all changes were approved. 
g) Physics, all changes were approved. 
h) Political Science, all changes were approved. 
i) Psychology, all changes were approved. 
j) Sociology, all changes were approved except the change for the ‘Requirements for 

Aging and the Life Course Concentration’, where the new requirement seems to be 
unnecessary. 

k) Annette Daoud explained the changes to the Education program, it was noted that in the 
document the title changes for EDMX571-672 the old titles are actually already the new 
titles. Annette also remarked that the phrase ‘Clinical Practice’ is a required word, which 
describes the placement of students in classrooms for teaching. The phrase ‘inclusive 
elementary classroom’ is used to describe the fact that all subjects are taught in one 
class. It was noted that from the EDUC650 description the sentence ‘Students will be 
required to complete their research or project proposals by the end of the course’ will be 
deleted, because this is not a prerequisite. 

3) UCC decided to discuss the remaining items Spanish, Visual and Performing Arts, Women’s 
Studies by email. 

   
 
Olaf Hansen 
  


